Debra ThomEson

From: Pamela Van Houten <pamfvh@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 3:08 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Local Marijuana Regulation Advisory Committee

Dear Ms. Debbie Thompson, Deputy Clerk: | would like an opportunity to participate on the local marijuana
regulation advisory committee. | am interested in the process of creating regulations that promote successful
business models that are an asset to the community and that minimized negative impacts to the

community. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Pamela Van Houten



